
Call For Papers 

2024 ARIA‐ASSA Session 

San Antonio (TX), January 5‐7, 2024 

The American Risk and Insurance Association (ARIA) is organizing one session at the 2024 Allied 

Social Sciences Association (ASSA) Meetings. The meetings will be held on January 5-7, 2024, in 

San Antonio, TX USA. The specific date and time of the ARIA-ASSA session will be announced in 

the fall. 

We invite you to submit a paper to be considered for this session. Papers can be on any topic in 

insurance economics or insurance related finance. Since we only have one session at the 

meeting, the selection process will be competitive. Ideally, we would like to showcase the work 

of our members to attract new members to our annual meeting. 

Completed papers will be given preference and only one submission per author will be 

considered. Preference also will be given to papers not presented or accepted at an earlier 

meeting, such as the American Risk and Insurance Association, Risk Theory Society or the NBER 

Insurance Project, and not accepted for publication.  

Paper or proposal submissions will be accepted until June 5th, 2023. 

Please send your submission to the 2024 session chair, Martin Boyer, at martin.boyer@hec.ca. If 

you attend the ASSA meetings and would like to be a discussant, please let the session chair know 

that as well. 
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